Newport Historical Society

Fundraising Committee Report for March 12, 2018

- 1) The 2018 Leapin' Lena ornaments arrived today. Now that we have them, we will begin to work on Corbin Bridge Festival ornament(s). Hope to have a decision on how to proceed by April meeting.
- 2) We haven't had time yet to work on Laura's suggestion of 3-4 note card sets or assortments of photos of some of our paintings. Will be doing that soon.
- 3) Regarding photo pillows, we only have 3 left, all of skating. Will work on getting more before Farmers Market begins.
- 4) Re Festival ornaments, we have a tentative price on new camp mug with CCB on it. We could also have etched mugs of the Pier Bridge and Wrights Bridge. Regarding Wrights bridge, I need a photo that includes at least the beginning of the arch which is the identifier for this bridge. Not only would this work for the ornaments but also for mugs, etc.
- 5) Working on a 16oz glass with the CCB logo on it like the one given out by the Courthouse Restaurant at their Carnival dinner.
- 6) Will be meeting with Eric Callum of Northern Light Etching, Unity, to discuss items that we could purchase from him for NHS in general and CCB Festival.

Membership Drive:

We **currently** have **251 members**. Last year ended with 275. We currently have **31 members** who have **not renewed**.

Respectfully submitted, Jacqueline Cote, Chair